
June 16, 2025 
 
We’ve received 19 applications this year. 4 for new roofs, 4 for interior work, 7 for exterior 
work, 1 fireworks display, 1 minor subdivision and 1 fence permit. 15 were issued.  
The tent structure at 391 Main St. has completed a long approval process for the Inns of 
Aurora. This required a minor subdivision and approval from the CPP and Planning Board.  
 
The recent 10-minute fireworks display at 391 Main St. had the proper permit. My apologies 
for the excessive noise. The company’s material described the size of the shells, and I did 
not catch the fact that some were larger than the Village Law allows. This won’t happen 
again.  
 
We have a July court date for a violation of the Village Zoning Law which prohibits keeping 
commercial shipping containers on properties in the Village. They are sometimes allowed 
in conjunction with a building permit for a temporary period, but this one has been on a 
residential property for over 5 years.  
 
Regards, 
 
Bob Rhea 
Code Enforcement Officer 
Village of Aurora 
 


